Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District
Ravine Drive Elementary School

Neylda Perez Sean Cronin, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools Principal

Dear Parents / Guardians,

The following is a list of items that your child should have when he/she enters SECOND
GRADE at Ravine Drive Elementary School in September 2024. Please bring in supplies
on the indicated day.

PUT YOUR CHILD’S FIRST & LAST NAME ON ALL ITEMS

First Day
of School
‘ 3 2-Pocket plastic coated folders
1 Pocket Folder (Labeled Spanish)
4 Glue sticks (replace throughout the year)
2 Box of crayons(16 count)
1 Standard size pencil box 8x5 (no larger)
Sharpened Pencils and erasers (replace throughout the year)
1 Pair of scissors
2 Marbled Notebooks
1 1 one-subject notebook and folder, any style (Labeled Spanish)
Second Day
of School
1 Box of colored pencils (optional)
1 Container of Antibacterial Wet Ones
2 Package of Black Fine Tip Dry Erase markers (to replaced as needed)
2 Boxes of Tissues
Third Day
of School
1 Box of gallon sized Ziploc bags (GIRLS ONLY)
1 Box of Sandwich sized Ziploc bags (BOYS ONLY)
1 Pair of inexpensive headphones for computers (in a Ziploc bag
with the child's name on it). Please do not send in ear buds. The
Students have a difficult time keeping them in their ears.
Thank you,

The Second Grade Teachers



